
 
SAVE THE DATE 

 
 

Cocalico Education Foundation 
Events: 

 
September 28 - “Screamin’ Eagle” 5K 
Run/Walk (see page 6 for more 

information) 

 

Alumni Association Events: 
 
October 11 - Tailgate Party before the 
Homecoming Game (see page 4 for more 
information) 
 

Cocalico School District:   
 

October 20 - High School- Fall Concert 
2:00 
 
EVERY THURSDAY - High School 
Library Evening Hours - 6:00-8:00  

 

Cocalico Pride 
Volume 2, Issue 1 Fall 2013 Here we are again.  A new school year has begun 

and the Alumni Newsletter is starting its second 
year. We hope you enjoy reading our newsletter and 
we hope that you keep coming back for more!  Our 
fellow readers have been giving us some wonderful 
feedback and expressing their gratitude for their 
trips down “Memory Lane”.  Unfortunately we don’t 
have the finances or paid staff to help publish our 
newsletters, but we hope in the future to implement 
some of the ideas our readers have suggested.  We 
rely solely on our volunteers.  To be honest with you, 
working on the Newsletter is a lot of fun!  We have 
had the opportunity to chat and exchange emails 
with some pretty fascinating and interesting people.  
(who just happen to be our Alumni!) There is a 
feeling of accomplishment when the last edit is 
complete.  So if you would like to join us, send us an 
email.  The more the merrier!  We would also like to 
thank our current helpers.  Thank you to Peter 
Riffle (class of ‘64) for the great articles he has been 
writing.  Thank you to Samantha Shober (class of 
‘07) for your time and wonderful proofreading skills.  
We couldn’t do it without you! 
  Kristy Good Firestone, Class of 1992 
  Lesley  Worline Stricker, Class of 1987 

The Cocalico 

Class of 1968 

will be holding 

their  

45th Reunion     
on  

 

Saturday 

November 9, 

2013  
 

in the Palmer Room at 

Foxchase Golf Club.   

The event will include 

a buffet dinner and  

conversation.  Please con-

tact Greg Strunk at 

gstrunk@dejazzd.com or 

by phone at  

(717)484-2047 for more 

information. 

HELP WANTED: 

Looking for:  The person(s) responsible for class reunions for each class. 
         Someone who enjoys writing to help with the newsletter.   
         Someone who likes to work on Facebook and websites. 
         Someone who likes to track down lost people.  
         Someone who enjoys planning events. 
 

If you would like to help with any of the items above, 
please email us at: alumni@cocalico.org 



mailto:alumni@cocalico.org?subject=Featured%20Alumnus




https://sites.google.com/site/cocalicoalumniassociation/
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